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ATTENTION CLUB SECRETARIES
DIRECTORY OF BREEDER & RESCUE SERVICES

2013-2014
In an effort to save on escalating postage costs, your applications for breeder and rescue listings
are enclosed with this newsletter, along with the Federation's Guidelines for Responsible
Breeders. Please make the appropriate number of copies and distribute them to your club
members. Additional copies will be available at the October 1st, 2012 delegates' meeting.

Please note the following requirements:

• Each application must be approved by your club and signed by an officer.
• Applications must be typed or printed legibly, with all information included and the

appropriate boxes for inclusion checked off. Please proofread each application as they
will be published as received.

• Ensure that your members read the Guidelines for Responsible Breeders and agree to
abide by them.

• Breeder listings are restricted to those breeds either fully recognized by AKC or eligible
to compete in the Miscellaneous Class. Those still in the FSS listing program are not
eligible.

• Collect the $35 breeder listing fee and send the Federation a club check to cover the cost
of all listing.

• Rescue listings are free. Make sure the rescue service is currently actively engaging in
rescue activities for its breed.

• All applications with appropriate fees must be received by Wednesday, January 2,
2013. None will be accepted after the deadline.

Mail applications and checks to: Jeffrey D. Ball, 11 Pershing Avenue, Ridgewood, New
Jersey 07450. Questions? Call 201-689-1323 or e-mail Jeffbetsyball@yahoo.com.


